
 

Registration for 2021-2022 School Year 

January 4th  7:30am   

Current three- and four-day students (and their siblings) 

January 6th  7:30am   

All other current families (including younger siblings not previously enrolled) 

January 6th  8:30am   

Church member or returning families 

January 13th  7:30am  

Open enrollment for new families 

Due to COVID-19, we are having a contactless registration. We will be taking your registration materials from 

your car.  

Please remain in your cars and form a line starting at the main preschool entrance door (not the church 

entrance with the overhang). Please place your check and registration forms in an envelope. If weather allows, 

please place your envelope on your windshield for us to collect. If inclement weather arises, please pass the 

envelope out of your window (please wear your mask).  

At 7:30, we will walk by each car to collect the forms. As we collect them, we will place them in numerical 

order and register each family in that order.  Please make sure to mark 3 class options for your child if possible. If 

you would like to register after 9:00, please call the office (614)766-2446 when you arrive, and we will come out 

to your car to get your registration materials.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation with our registration 

process. We are grateful for your interest in our program and look forward to enrolling for our 2021-2022 school 

year!  

 

 


